From: [Name removed]@gatenbysanderson.com>

Sent: 17 May 2021 15:21

To: [Name removed]@gov.wales>; [Name removed]@atconnect.org.uk; [Name

removed]@gov.wales>; [Name removed]@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk

Cc: [Name removed]@gov.wales>; [Name removed]@gatenbysanderson.com>; [Name

removed]@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk; [Name removed]@gov.wales>; [Name

removed]@gov.wales>

Subject: RE: NRW Board member - candidate withdrawal

Dear all,

Apologies, we have had a second withdrawal. [Candidate], who was in the field for the Welsh speaking Board Member has advised that, due to weight of work attached to a new client, [Candidate] does not have the time to give to this process and has withdrawn. The field still remains strong for this role.

## Kind regards

[Gatenbysanderson Official]

This message and any attachments may contain personal and confidential information that is protected by the General Data Protection Regulations. If you are not the intended recipient, please accept our apologies and delete the email after advising the sender of the error. Unintended recipients should not copy this email for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person.

Save the environment - think before you print

From: [Name removed]@gov.wales>

Sent: 14 May 2021 09:01

To: [Name removed]@gatenbysanderson.com>; [Name removed]@atconnect.org.uk; [Name

removed]@gov.wales; [Name removed]@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk

Cc: [Name removed]@gov.wales; [Name removed]@gatenbysanderson.com>; [Name

removed]@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk; [Name removed]@gov.wales; [Name

removed @gov.wales

Subject: RE: NRW Board member - candidate withdrawal

Thanks for the update. A shame, [Candidate] looked a strong candidate, but we have plenty of others, so should impact overall. We have plenty of candidates for both roles, so I don't think we need to add more to the long list

[Welsh Government Official]

From: [Name removed]@gatenbysanderson.com>

Sent: 14 May 2021 08:55

To: [Name removed]@gov.wales>; [Name removed]@atconnect.org.uk; [Name removed ]@gov.wales>; [Name removed]@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk

Cc: [Name removed]@gov.wales>; [Name removed]@gatenbysanderson.com; [Name removed <u>@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk</u>; [Name removed <u>@gov.wales</u>>; [Name removed @gov.wales>

Subject: NRW Board member - candidate withdrawal

Good morning all,

I am afraid that we have one candidate who has withdrawn from the campaign.

[Candidate] has advised us that [Candidate] has just learnt that [Candidate] was successful in another NED process and that taking on this new role means [Candidate] won't have capacity for NRW.

[Candidate] was in the fields for Sub-Committee Chair and also Board Member (Welsh desirable).

## Kind regards

[Gatenbysanderson Official]

Principal Consultant, Central Government

Mobile: [Number removed]

GatenbySanderson www.gatenbysanderson.com







This message and any attachments may contain personal and confidential information that is protected by the General Data Protection Regulations. If you are not the intended recipient, please accept our apologies and delete the email after advising the sender of the error. Unintended recipients should not copy this email for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person.



Save the environment - think before you print

Sganiwyd y neges hon am bob feirws hysbys wrth iddi adael Llywodraeth Cymru. Mae Llywodraeth Cymru yn cymryd o ddifrif yr angen i ddiogelu eich data. Os cysylltwch â Llywodraeth Cymru, mae ein hysbysiad preifatrwydd yn esbonio sut rydym yn defnyddio eich gwybodaeth a sut rydym yn diogelu eich preifatrwydd. Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn anfon ateb yn Gymraeg i ohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi. On leaving the Welsh Government this email was scanned for all known viruses. The Welsh Government takes the protection of your data seriously. If you contact the Welsh Government then our Privacy Notice explains how we use your information and the ways in which we protect your privacy. We welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh. Any correspondence received in Welsh will be answered in Welsh and corresponding in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters, <u>click here</u> to report it.